
 

25th November 2024 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

We are delighted to announce the return of the ‘Present Room’ at Priory Junior 
School where the children can choose from a selection of pre-wrapped gifts for 
their family, friends, and pets! Following the success of recent years, the children 
will be able to view the gifts during the school day and then bring them home 
wrapped and ready to go under the tree. 

The children really enjoy the opportunity and independence of selecting and 
purchasing gifts for their loved ones and I am sure they will not be disappointed 
with the variety of gifts on offer this year. 

During next week, the children will be shown each of the gifts that are available 
to purchase. Following this, a form for the number of gifts being purchased and 
sufficient money to cover the cost of the gifts should be returned to their class 
teacher by Friday 6thDecember (these will be handed out tomorrow). 

Details of the presents on offer will not be sent home to keep them a surprise. 
However, you will be able to add notes onto the order form if you would like us to 
guide your child with their selection. Each pre-wrapped present costs £2.50 
(cash or cheque is acceptable). 

On either the 11th or 12th December, the children will visit the present room to 
choose their gifts, and these will be handed to them at the end of the day to 
bring home. If your child is absent from school and you would still like them to 
order a gift(s) please email the school office and they will be able to send an 
electronic order form for them to choose from home. 

Kind regards, 

Friends of Priory Junior School 


